
THE LOGICAL FALLACY IN SCIENTIFIC INDUCTION 
 
It is well known to philosophers and logicians that scientific 
induction (e.g., “the scientific method”) inherently embodies a logical 
fallacy.  The logical fallacy in scientific induction can be seen in 
the following sequence of thought: 
 

If p, then q. 
 
q is true. 
 
Therefore, p is true. 

 
However, the induction made in the final step does not follow 
logically.  It is logically possible that q could be true as a 
consequence of a mechanism other than the one postulated (i.e., p).  
That is, there could be more than one path that leads to q (see the 
“Differentiating Consequences” Problem below”).  
 
Scientific induction, or the so-called “scientific method”, can be used 
to rule out proposed mechanisms, but it cannot prove anything!  It is 
for this reason that scientists rightly refer to the mechanisms they 
propose to explain observed phenomena as theories.   
 
 
 

The related, “DIFFERENTIATING CONSEQUENSES” PROBLEM 
 
The logical fallacy inherent in scientific induction leads to what is 
called the “Differentiating Consequences” problem. 
 

If p, then q.  <AND>  If r, then q 
 
q is true. 
 
Therefore, p or r ? ? ? 

 
If more than one mechanism can result in q, what criteria do scientists 
use to select between postulated mechanisms, all of which lead to the 
consequence q (perhaps simplicity, elegance, explanatory power, 
philosophical presuppositions)?  The answers vary, but the important 
fact is that none of these selection criteria is “scientific”.  
Scientific induction does not have the power to differentiate between 
competing mechanisms (i.e., p and r) that each produce the same 
consequence q. 
 
 
 
CONCLUSION:  “Science”, that is scientific induction or the so-called 
“scientific method”, cannot prove anything.  Therefore, science cannot 
be our epistemological foundation.  Rather, our epistemological 
foundation is God’s revelation, and the absolute truth it provides 
(John 14:6; 17:17; Colossians 2:2-3) must inform and constrain 
scientific induction for science to have any power to explain at all. 


